
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Prospective Family, 

 

 
Thank you for your interest in Camp W, where your child’s happiness and 

safety are our main priority. Your child will enjoy an endless amount of fun 

and exciting activities alongside their new friends. Camp W is where 

friendships are made. 

 
When I was a child going to camp, I dreamed of running my own summer 

camp. Camp W fulfills that wish. I truly love owning Camp W and helping 

campers enjoy their summer to the fullest. My philosophy,” always do 

what’s best for the children,” guides all we do at Camp W.  

 
Enclosed you’ll learn about the fabulous activities and special events we 

offer. Both the size of the camp (maximum 375 campers) and our low 

camper-to-staff ratio enables us to tailor the camp experience to the likes 

of your child. I look forward to speaking with you and answering any 

questions you may have. Getting Maria and Marion registered is quick and 
easy: you may register at www.campwdaycamp.com. Call the camp office 

at 631-692-6222 if you need any assistance. 

 

I am so excited for your child to join the Camp W family for the summer of 
2018!!!! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Evan 

Evan 

Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 725 

Plainview, NY 11803 

campwdaycamp.com 
info@campwdaycamp.com 

Camp Address: 

121 Wolf Hill Road 

Melville, NY 11747 

P: (631) 692-6222 

F: (631) 367-1509 

 

 

 

http://www.campwdaycamp.com/

